Welcome Message 3rd European Pathology Congress







On behalf of the "3rd Europian Pathology Congress", it is my great pleasure as an Organizing Committee Member to write this Welcome letter and invite you to be part of the conference focusing on "To Spotlight the Innovations in Pathology" held in Venice, Italy during June 22-23, 2020.

This meeting will bring together pathologists, healthcare professionals, students and young scientists to discuss and share our views about the innovations in pathology and how to apply them in our practice routine towards the goal of improving patient care outcome.

The aim of this congress is to illustrate some of the current challenges and most recent innovations in Pathology.

Our purpose is to bring multidisciplinary teams of healthcare professionals all together to provide excellence in the practice of Pathology to benefit our patients as well as the local Pathology community.

I am pleased to invite you to submit your abstract online and register to be part of this meeting. Looking forward to see you at the conference.

Sincerely, Erisa Kola MD